
 

Office of Rep. Jim Jordan  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

Rep. Jordan wishes to extend his warmest congratulations to the heroic team that just rescued all of 

those precious young male athletes from certain doom in Thailand. Congressman Jordan is, frankly, a 

little jealous of the divers who got to be in such close quarters with these fine young specimens! Though 

it was indeed quite harrowing for a time, perhaps one day these boys will back on that hole in the 

ground as a place of glory for those who saved them, a glorious hole if ever there was one! 

Despite the fact that Rep. Jordan is quite pleased with the outcome of the rescue operation, he believes 

there is still vital work to be done on the boys behalf.  

To that end, Rep. Jordan remains committed to keeping a very close, watchful eye on the soccer team. 

Some might say that the congressman may keep too close an eye on the boys, but is that really a thing? 

Rep. Jordan insists this is a “just in case” situation, and that he will only be studying the soccer players 

and keeping his very steady eye on them for their own good. 

Whether or not he’s wearing pants while he does it is none of your business though, guys, just FYI. 


